
March 29, 2022 【to All Students and Faculty Members of Tenri 
University】 
 
Regarding class format after April 1, 2022  (Friday) 
 

Tenri University Novel Coronavirus Emergency Response Headquarters 
Director-general (President) Noriaki Nagao 

 

We have decided the following at the 40th Novel Coronavirus 
Emergency Response Headquarters Meeting: 
 
1. Regarding the lowering of the phase of the activity guideline 
 
Comprehensively judging the current infection status in Nara Prefecture 
and the neighboring prefectures, Tenri University will set the activity 
guideline phase to “II” from April 1 (Friday). 
  
As a result, classes from April 7 (Thursday) will be face-to-face for 
classes with 100 or less students. 
  
At the same time, Tenri University has revised a part of the activity 
guideline. The revised parts are shown in red in the chart below 
 
Tenri University activity guideline in relation to the spread of COVID-19 (Revised 

edition as of April 1, 2022)（PDF）  

 
 
2. Regarding the “Request for Class Consideration” 
 
The online class attendance system based on the notification of the 
“Request for Class Consideration,” which was implemented until last 
year, will not be implemented in the 2022-2023 school year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.tenri-u.ac.jp/topics/q3tncs000023ot29-att/phase220401chart.pdf
https://www.tenri-u.ac.jp/topics/q3tncs000023ot29-att/phase220401chart.pdf


3. Regarding limits to the usage time of on-campus facilities, and 
other restrictions 
 
For information on using each facility on campus, please refer to the 
chart regarding the use of on-campus facilities below. 
 
Since the infection of the COVID-19 has not ended, please continue to 
take proper measures to prevent infection as before. 
  
Students, faculty, and staff are requested to fill out the health checklist 
and behavior record chart. 
 
Regarding the Use of On-campus Facilities (Revised edition as of April 1, 2022)（PDF）  
COVID-19 Health Check Chart & Action Record（PDF）  
 
 
4. Please continue to take thorough measures to reduce the risk of 
infection and give consideration to infection prevention. 
 
The number of infected people is decreasing nationwide, but infections 
have been reported even after vaccination has been completed. Each 
one of us must constantly take infection control measures seriously and 
break the chain of infection. The Nara Prefecture homepage linked 
below calls for thorough efforts to reduce the risk of infection and 
consideration for infection prevention. Please refer to the link and be 
sure to be responsible in taking preventive measures for infection on 
your own. 
 
Nara Prefectural official website  
 
5. If you feel unwell 
 
Also, if you feel unwell, please check the “<Tenri University> 
Coronavirus Infectious Disease Response Flow Chart” and contact the 
instructor in charge of the class or the Student Affairs Section to consult 
about the class you are taking 
 
Coronavirus Intectious Disease Response Flow chart（PDF）  

https://www.tenri-u.ac.jp/topics/q3tncs000023ot29-att/q3tncs000023qieq.pdf
https://www.tenri-u.ac.jp/topics/q3tncs00002385ry-att/q3tncs00002385zn.pdf
https://www.tenri-u.ac.jp/topics/q3tncs00002385ry-att/q3tncs00002385zn.pdf
https://www.pref.nara.jp/
https://www.tenri-u.ac.jp/topics/q3tncs000023ot29-att/FlowVer2.pdf

